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Urgent Notice to Residents — Block C

Update from Thames Water

Thames Water have advised that the reason that some residents are
without water this morning is because they have switched off the mains
in the local vicinity to carry out emergency works.

Thames Water Reference Number for these Emergency Works is
70041186

Thames Water will update us in due course as to when the water will be
switched back on. Please access the Goulden House website for further

updates https://www.gouldenhouse.org

Thames Water has also advised that all residents to ensure that they turn their
taps off, the latter will ensure that no flooding will occur when the water is
switched back on.

For and on behalf of Goulden House Co-Operative Ltd

Annie Gleeson MSc
Estate Manager



